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N.DALE NICHOLS 
P.O. BOX 1972 
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702 

RE: INACTIVE NON-COMPLIANCE WELLS 

Dear Mr. Nichols: 

Thank you for your response of January 8,2001. As discussed in our meeting of 12/23/00, the preferred 
time frame to bring your fourteen wells into compliance was six months. Based on your comments, the 
extended time table of one year is approved. However, if coif.inuous and significant progress is not 
achieved in the first six months, you will be required to bring all remaining wells into compliance in 
the last six months of the project or by 1/1/02. 

Sincerely, 

TIM W. GUM 
' y ^ < ^ 7 ^ \ ... . . . . _ . 
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n ' 2001 

0 0 & 

CO 

8 

co 

CO 
o 
I o o 
6> 
ro 
CO 
o 

co 

o o 

6> 
CO 
o 

ro 

co 

m 
> 

o to 

CO 05 

o o 
CO 

CO CO CO 

s 

m 
I 
CO 
z 
m 
TI 
Tl 

s 
lo­

co 

Q 

m 
I 
Z 
o 
I 
m 

O 
c 
73 
Z 

co 
o 
I o o 
Ol 

2 
co 

ro 
f I r s » 

CO CO CO 

T J 

o 
o 
r -

CO z 
> o 

o o 
X 
tn 

? ! 

2 S. 

> 5 

D -
5? 3 Z 

2 a 

£. » 


